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From: OSBORNE, Sandra [mailto:sandra.osborne.mp@parliament.uk]  
Sent: 24 July 2013 1:43 PM 
To: Consultation on draft determination (ORR) 
Subject: 20130724 - Response from Sandra Osborne MP to ORR Consultation – Capacity Charge 
 
Response from Sandra Osborne MP to ORR Consultation – Capacity Charge 
  
While I welcome that the proposed charges are not as high as outlined in the original proposals, I 
believe that they still represent a disincentive for the coal industry to invest and exacerbate the 
current crisis situation in the coal industry in Scotland.  The geographical nature of the charges also 
represents a disadvantage to Scottish coal firms. 
  
I would therefore ask for this to be reconsidered. 
  
Sandra Osborne MP 
  
  
  
  
  
  
139 Main Street 
Ayr KA8 8BX 
tel: 01292 262906 
email: osbornes@parliament.uk 
  
  
 

mailto:osbornes@parliament.uk

